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 Date:   September 7, 2022 
 

Subject:  Fiscal Year (FY) 2022 Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program 
Nutrition Education (SNAP-Ed) Final Allocations 

 
To:   All SNAP State Agencies 
        All Regions 
 
The Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) is pleased to announce the release of the FY 
2022 final SNAP-Ed allocations totaling $506,000,000. The SNAP-Ed allocation is 
100 percent Federally funded and is calculated annually based on a ratio of a State’s 
share of historical national SNAP-Ed expenditures in FY 2009, and a State’s current 
SNAP participation as compared to national SNAP participation. These allocations 
are subject to the availability of Federal funds. 
 
Attached are the FY 2023 allocations for each State. Funding for FY 2023 and prior 
year allocations are available on the SNAP-Ed Connection page at 
https://snaped.fns.usda.gov/program-administration/snap-ed-funding-allocations 
under the Program Administration tab.  
 
Information provided in this memo supersedes all previous communication. 
Thank you for your continued support of the SNAP-Ed Program. State agencies with 
questions should contact their respective Regional Office representatives.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rachel Frisk 
Director 
Program Administration and Nutrition Division 
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